
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                 FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT 
APRIL 23, 2004                                         MARK MAZZAFERRO (707) 649-5462 
 
WORK TO BEGIN MONDAY ON CAPITOL STREET EXTENSION 
  

VALLEJO – Work on the Capitol Street extension from Santa Clara Street to 

Mare Island Way is scheduled to begin Monday, April 26, 2004. 

The first part of the work, part of the State Farm Building project, will involve 

fencing off the area where the work will be performed. As a result, a fence will be 

erected from Mare Island Way through the back of the parking lot at City Hall and 

along the fence line of Marina Heights Apartments, back through the park and 

ultimately back to Mare Island Way. People on foot will need to use Mare Island 

Way or Santa Clara Street for access to the library or City Hall, and will not be 

able to walk through the park area during construction.  

Work on the street extension is expected to last until October. For more 

information on the project, call the City’s Economic Development Department at 

648-4444. 

A map of the affected area is attached. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


